The Group held its meeting on Tuesday May 7th 1991 at Stn. #5.

In attendance were sixteen (16) pensioners.

Larry Reesefrom Loss 288 Entertainment Committee was present and spoke of the following events.

Dance Music of the 50's Place, Ukraine Culture Centre 241 Kenilworth Ave. N.

Time Friday June 7/91 \$5.00 per person Golf South Brook every Weds. starting May 15th at 10.00am. Picnic date not yet finalized. Other activities are being looked at such as Octoberfest, Halloween and Christmas. More at a later date.

The 16th Annual Golf Tournament Place South Brook Golf Club Date Thursday June 20th 1991. Cost \$50.00 in advance includes prizes for everyone, Breakfast 7 am to 830 am Dinner 3.00 pm. Shot gun start 9.00 am Phone 1-416-573-3756.

Whereas a representative from Local 288 to greet the pensioners at the annual Pensioners Stag, as we have in the past.

Whereas ten (10) people to go to Horizens to sign for the equipment for the group. To stored in Sth #5.

Whereas to obtain a list from Local 288 of the Brothers who have passed away and belonged to the Quarter Century Club.

Whereas to obtain a working agreement from Local 288.

Whereas to obtain a book of benefits for Blue Cross.

Congratulations to Mr. and Mrs. Walter Gibb on thier 50th Wedding Anniversary.

It is with deep regret to inform you that Brother Robert Gilbert passed away in his 83rd year.

A card of Thanks has been recieved from the Gilbert and Tratch Families.

If any member moves please inform the Secretary Fred Morse.

Next meeting will be held at \$tm. #5 on Tuesday Sept. 10th Fred Morse at 10.00 am.

Adjourned at 11.30 am.